From: Diane Dicranian

Sent: Thursday, April 29, 2021 10:20 AM

To: Eleftheriou, Victoria H

Subject: Approval with Conditions for Waste Management license application #S-010735-WD-YB-NY

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Bureau of Remediation and Waste Management, at victoria.h.eleftheriou@maine.gov;

Dear Ms Eleftheriou,

Until three years ago | lived a few miles from this landfill. | use the words loosely, dump is more correct. This
current application does not address fire, air quality, none of the life needed resources this dump will destroy when it
shifts again, or catches fire. And it will because once again you are rubber stamping an application that is
incomplete not only in it's research but in the plans being made for when that event takes place.

One night at 2am | was coming home from work when | passed a tanker truck entering Waste Management. How
would you feel living a few miles away when an unmarked tanker with out of state plates (not Maine) pulled in to
unload during the night? Creepy isn'tit? Fires they have shown they cannot control, but you believe there won't be
another?

The study is incomplete and leaves a lot of unanswered questions that should be answered before you approve this
application.



